Editor's Note

April 10, 1985 was a sad day for the I.U. Axolotl Colony. Fran Briggs succumbed after a long bout to cancer. Caring and concerned to the very end, she will always be remembered as the person who brought to the Axolotl Colony an undaunting spirit, an unselfish attitude, and a strong commitment to furthering the goals and ideals of the Colony!

This issue of the newsletter has been prepared by Susan Duhon (staff embryologist) and contains a comprehensive index to the back issues. This issue represents the 10th year of publication of the Newsletter. I would like to thank those members of the scientific community who have contributed to the Newsletter in the past. Judging from reader comments it offers a valuable service. Suggestions for topics for future issues are always welcome.

George M. Malacinski